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No mother  
or child should die

Pre-viva writing week news: Students who have collected data are 
invited to the writing week scheduled for 25 Feb to 1 Mar 2019 

in preparations for next viva. 
For details contact: stmacademics@ucu.ac.ug

Congratulations to students who defended. All the best in your 
next steps as you finalise your research. 

Graduation is slated for 1 March 2019. 
STM family you are invited. Join us to celebrate 

game changers.

Awards & recognitions

On 13 December 2018, STM held the  final viva for the year where 14 students presented their 
research. Above: Photo moment for examiners and students soon after the viva.

Fred Musisi on VC’s list

Save the Mothers’ Fred Musisi, was 
among Uganda Christian University 
staff recognised by the Vice Chancellor, 
The Rev.Canon Dr John Senyonyi, for 
great service in 2018. Fred is the 
Custodian for Mirembe Hall. 
Kudos Fred

Dr Jean Chamberlain has been 
recognised for 
her significant 
achievements in 
the field of 
Maternal and 
Child Health. 
She has been 
named
to the 
Canadian 
Women in 
Global Health 

List 2018. Dr Jean is one of the found-
ing directors of Save the Mothers. 
Congratulations Dr Jean

Hope, healing & dignity for all 
Dr Justus Barageine 
(STM Academics Director ) was 
decorated as one of the eminent 
persons helping to operate and care 
for women with fistula. 
This was at the 7th 
International 
Conference,
International Society of 
Obstetrics Fistula 
Surgeons in 
Kathmandu, Nepal  
recently. 
Dr Justus is a 
renowned fistula surgeon. 
Congratulations!

Thank you to all Save the Mothers donors and supporters. STM appreciates safe 
motherhood promoters who turned up at the Going Beyond Gala Evening in 
Canada.  

At the Gala Evening in Canada Save the Mothers Executive Director, Deborah Mensah (left) was 
joined by safe motherhood promoters who included among others Her Excellency Ambassador 

Joy Ruth Acheng (right), Uganda High Commission in Canada.

Academic updates

Now receiving applications for 
Masters in Public Health Leadership 2019 intake

Share the news with your networks. To apply download and fill out a 
postgraduate application form at www.ucu.ac.ug/applynow. 

Also send your CV and motivational essay to:
savethemothers@ucu.ac.ug  AND mimmutabazi@gmail.com

Save the Mothers East Africa, 
Uganda Christian University, 

Mukono
www.stmeastafrica.org 

Get involved in Save the Mothers. 
One of the ways to get involved is 
through donations. 

Every contribution counts. 
Donate: https://cause2give.unxvi-
sion.com/EDMWeb/DonationForm.
aspx?FormID=121&LanguageID=1


